
September/October 2014 
Dear Praying Friends, 

     Psalm 13:6 says, “I will sing unto the LORD, because he 
hath dealt bountifully with me”. We serve a gracious God 
Who gives us so many wonderful blessings each and every 
day! 

   The first two months of our second year of deputation are 
already behind us! September and October brought us to 
Pennsylvania, New Jersey, Maryland, Tennessee, Virginia, 
and North Carolina. We had the opportunity to be in five 
mission conferences, three church meetings, and one 
Christian school. It is always a privilege to be part of a 
church’s mission conference; it was the highlight of our 
churches growing up. We were even able to visit a few of 
our supporting churches while traveling. We are blessed to 
have so many faithful churches and believers partnering 
with us prayerfully and financially! We can not do the work 
apart from God and the prayers of His people. 

     Our monthly support level is now at 65%! Through the 
sacrificial giving of God’s people, we have seen our outfit 
and passage fund rise to over 77%! We also count it a 
privilege to be entrusted with sharing the gospel with others, 
and we are thankful for the three souls saved since our last 
letter. 
  
Truly blessed, 
The Germano Family

Praises 
 • Continued health in          

pregnancy 
 • Great doctor reports          
 • New supporters          
 • Outfit and passage          

fund over 77% 
 • Souls saved!          

Prayer Needs 
 • Healthy pregnancy          

and delivery 
 • Safety in traveling          
 • Scheduling for 2015          
 • Summer 2015          

departure date 
 • Wisdom in          

preparing to move 
to the DR 

Support Level 
 • 65%          

Outfit & Passage 
 • 77%         
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